Dejghif

Halloween   Party
On Friday, October 30, the Kindergarten Classes
will have a Halloween parade and party.

Please remember our class allergies to all nuts and check with

our Homeroom Parents before sending in baked goods or candy.

Send in large paper bags for taking home costumes and party items.


The Morning Classes should arrive at their normal time at 8:40 AM wearing their costumes over their regular school clothes. They will parade through some classrooms then will have a party prepared by the Homeroom Parents.  Children do not need their school bag, folder, or their buddy book. 

Dismissal is the usual time at 11:25 AM.


The Afternoon Class should wear their costumes over their regular school clothes and line up at 1:20 p.m. right outside our classroom. Children do not need their school bag, folder, or their buddy book.  We will lead the parade on the field near the middle school at 1:30 p.m. then we will come back to the classroom for a party prepared by the Homeroom Parents. All family members are invited to stay and watch the parade. Dismissal is the usual Friday time at 3:05 PM.


The Morning Classes are invited to come back to school at 1:30 to watch or join the PM Class line in the parade but must be accompanied by a parent or an adult. After the parade, only the Afternoon Class should come back to our classroom for their party.

         For security reasons, Dr. White, the principal, has requested that
teachers, homeroom parents and adult observers NOT wear costumes

to the parade and parties. Halloween T-Shirts that are not scary are OK.
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